YOU are why we work so hard!

Hope your February is filled with messages of love

We are still selling our cruise raffle tickets. These are in an effort to increase our Scholarship Fund. Consider
buying cne to give it to a friend as a Valentine. We will draw the winner at the Section Meeting in Pensacola.

| ask the chairs to send in a monthly report to Karen Weldon, who has been so gracious to track this
endeavor. Let's be conscientious to do our part of at least one ticket per member.

Elections are on the calendar for this year

Very soon we will be sending out all the information concerning our
upcoming elections. We do have a wonderful slate of candidates. A
separate email will introduce you to the willing candidates. | cannot
lawd enough praise and gratitude for each of them who is willing to

serve. | am grateful for the future of the Southeast Section in these
ladies capable hands.

Compass Rose Scheduled i E————-——_"_—
to Paint

The authorities at Sun N Fun
have given the Section go ahead
to Paint a Rose!

The weekend of Mar 16, 17, 18 at
Lakeland is set aside to paint a
rose on the street near our
house. If you are available,
please notify Myra. We are trying
to gather a group to wipe this out
quickly. It will only be 35 Feet.




